
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 7th June 2024 

 
Dear Nursery Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, to help support parents with the cost of starting school, we are providing a 
set of uniform for every child enrolled for our Foundation Stage for September 2024. 
 
Attached is an order form for you to provide your child`s size requirements. Please return this to 
school by Wednesday 12th June so that the orders can be placed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Executive Principal 
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